
Friday 14th February 2025 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
Earlier this  week was Safer Internet Day and pupils took part 

in an assembly about being safe online, and heard a couple of 

stories designed to make them think about staying safe when 

online.  They had plenty of time for discussion about their 

online lives, which is an inevitable part of our everyday lives in 

2025. 

Online safety is an ongoing conversation in school in response 

to issues when they arise.  These are often caused by social 

media and messages; and we have identified that this is     

because pupils feeling braver to say things on a device that 

they would not say in person.  Thank you for 

supporting these conversations at home. 

I hope you have a love half term holiday.  

School re-opens on Monday 24th February 

2025 at 8.40am. 

Miss Pitts, Principal 

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

91.12% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

1KR 

96.3% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

3DC 

95.83% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4JL 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

12x3=36    36÷3=12 

3x12=36    36÷12=3 

Reading Corner 

World Book Day is on the 
horizon (Thursday 6th March) 

so we wanted to give you  
plenty of time to get your     

costumes ready.  This year's 
text will be Heavy Metal   

Badger so we'd like children to 
come dressed as a band     

superstar - think rock star, rock 
band, guitar heroes!  We can't 
wait to see what creative cos-
tumes you can come up with! 

Griffin’s Instagram 

Attendance this 

week by class 

 

Nursery 89.8% 

RCM 86.67% 

RLS 86.4% 

1KR 96.3% 

1CS 91.67% 

2HC 94% 

2ZP 81.5% 

3DC 95.83% 

3SH 93.33% 

4JL 93.97% 

4SS 92.67% 

5GL 89.58% 

5TW 92.41% 

6AD 86.25% 

6BA 95% 

6ZM 90% 

Griffin Values 

The focus for the week after half 

term is: 

Respect 

Nut free school - an important reminder 

We are a nut free school and have some pupils with 

severe nut allergies. Please do not use chocolate 

spread of any kind/brand in packed lunches. We can 

not monitor brands/types of chocolate spread so it must 

not be sent into school under any circumstances.  

Thank you for helping to keep our pupils safe.  

End of half term 

 

The end of this half term is Friday 

14th February 2025 at 3.30pm. 

School re-opens 

on Monday 24th 

February 2025 at 

8.40am. 

 

PE days 

Please see below PE days for after half term: 

MON TUES WEDS THURS FRI 

1CS 

1KR 

Year 6 

RCM 

5TW 

5GL 

RLS 

2HC 

2ZP 

 3DC 

3SH 

4JL 

4SS 


